
DAVID McKAY COMPANY, INC. 
publishers 

75o Third Avenue, New York, N. Y. 10017 

Telephone: MO 1-1700 

Cable: DAVMACAY NEW YORK 

Howard S. Cady 
Executive Editor 

23 September 1965 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown 
Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

After checking carefully with others here, I can 
only say there is not sufficient confidence or 
interest in your book, THE REPORT ON THE WARREN 
REPORT. Obviously, it would be a mistake to 
attempt publication in view of the general lack 
of enthusiasm. 

Personally, I think the book could have a very 
big sale in this country if properly presented. 
In Europe, where everyone believes there was a 
conspiracy, there is every reason to expect the 
book would be a big bestseller. 

Please let me know what you would like to have me 
do with the manuscript. There must be a logical 
market for it here in New York. 

Sincerely, 

HSC:ab 


